
Parentline has had
a growth spurt!

Let’s support Townsville families together.

You're invited! Join us for an afternoon of connection and
conversation as we share exciting updates about
Parentline’s expanded services in Townsville. 

Come along to:

Let us know you’re coming!
Please RSVP to Zoe at zhallhume@yourtown.com.au

by COB Wednesday 21st August.

Proudly held in partnership with
Townsville's Local Level Alliance.

Whether you work with children, families, or the broader
community, we’d love to meet you. This is your chance to
hear a bit about us and explore how we can partner to
better support parents and carers in our region.

Monday 25th August
2pm–4pm
The Von Stieglitz Room, Riverway Library


